I would like a traffic light sequence report for the Junction of Ethel Road/ Chesterfield Road and Valley Road. I require the report for the junction where all these 3 roads meet.

Please could you ensure the sequence report covers 13/06/2016.

Leicester City Council charges for this information, please click on link below for a list of our charges. 

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/181997/minor-fees-and-charges-for-transportation-services-sept-2016.pdf
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means.
If you wish to receive a copy of the traffic light sequence please contact:

Email: traffic.management@leicester.gov.uk
Telephone:  0116 2995665.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor, City Hall

115 Charles Street 

Leicester
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

